June 1,2022

Dear RPSA Families,

Enrollment

We have limited spots available for a few grades for next school year. We have wait lists in grades 3, 4, 6,
and 7. If you know of anyone looking to join our Renaissance family, please have them contact Ms.
Brandy at 989-772-8300 or by email at breihl@renaissancepsa.com.

UPCOMING SCHOOL CALENDAR EVENTS
e Thursday, June 9 - LAST DAY OF SCHOOL FOR STUDENTS


mailto:breihl@renaissancepsa.com

5
' Cat Shelters

for community cats

A community cat is a stray or feral cat.

-—

Renaissance middle school students are building
these cat shelters so that community cats have a
place to go when the temperature dips.

You can pick a shelter up at:
Renaissance Academy
2797 S. Isabella road
rbrandeberry@renaissancepsa.com y)
or contact: %}Q o
Humane Animal Treatment Society ~ ()? I\

(HATS) Q

hatsweb.org

(989)775-0830 7\ w
1105 S. Isabella Road
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FLYERS AND STGNUPS WILL BE AVATLABLE TWO WEEKS BEFORE EACH EVENT, VERY SIMILAR T0 AST
fEAR. ALL INFORMATION AND LINKS T0 THE STGNUPS WILL BE COMMUNICATED VIA THE RPSA
FACEBOOK PAGE. EVENTS ARE FREE TO FAMILIES AND SPACE IS LIMITED, SO SIGN UP QUICKLY!
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_For more information contact Ms. Tara at twesolowski@renaissancepsa.com




MyMlichigan Health

Annual Health and Safety Fair

ome join us for an m\
Caftemoon filled with ' l/ hE
fun activities focusing 7y -— | >3
on safety, health and ’
wellness and BICYCLE
RIDING. Parents and
children will have the
opportunity to build
their own summer safety

kits, tour emergency

response vehicles and

and bicycles. Thursdayr June9 4-7 P-m.

decorate their helmets

Be sure LC?ka"ing Gratiot County Fair ForYouth Fairgrounds
YRUL BLKe 701 S. Lincoln Avenue
Safe storage of bikes Alma, Michigan 48801
will be provided.

Schedule of Fair Events:
4 -5:30 p.m. Vendor Booths & Activities
5:30 p.m. Bike Decorating Contest

6 p.m. Helmet Decorating Contest
6:30 p.m. Bike Parade

The first 100 children
will receive a

When you first arrive, go to the MyMichigan Health booth to receive your
checklist to build your very own summer safety kit. Once you've built your kit
FREE bike helmet. by wisiting the listed vendor booths, return to the MyMichigan Health

booth to put your name in a drawing to win a brand new bike!

For additional infermation, call Michelle Miller at (989) 466-3378
or email michelle.miller@ mymichigan.org.

M My Michigan Health

UNIVERSITY OF MICHIGAN HEALTH







